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CONCENTRATED FLOOR CLEANER
 BIODEGRADABLE FORMULA

IS SAFE FOR USE ON ALL FLOOR FINISHES

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN
NET CONTENTS:  1   5   20  35  55 Gallon(s)

PO BOX 245013
MILWAUKEE, WI 53224

800.776.7192
www.sharecorp.com

APPLICATION DIRECTIONS:
LIQUI-GEM WASH should be used in all damp mop 
operations.  The excellent detergency and slightly 
alkaline pH combine to create a cleaner that safely 
removes the dirt that can scratch or abrade finishes 
without attacking the floor finish.

Under normal cleaning conditions, dilute 1 part of 
LIQUI-GEM WASH in 30 parts of water. Under difficult 
cleaning conditions, dilute 1 part of LIQUI-GEM WASH 
in 15 to 20 parts of water.

LIQUI-GEM WASH is an excellent cleaning agent on all 
surfaces, or for use with steam or mechanical cleaning 
devices in all departments of official establishments 
operating under the Federal meat, poultry, shell egg  
grading and egg products inspection programs.

NOTE: Use of LIQUI-GEM WASH in edible product 
processing areas of federally inspected meat and 
poultry plants require the rinsing of processing 
surfaces with potable water.

1708.051716

Offer empty container for recycling. If recycling is not 
available, discard container in trash. 

For industrial and commercial use only.

For additional information, see Safety Data Sheet.

NFPA® RATINGS:
Health: 0; Flammability: 1; Reactivity: 0

INGREDIENTS/CAS #:
Water (7732-18-5); Cocamidopropyl Hydroxysultaine 
(68139-30-0); Disodium Phosphate (7558-79-4); 
Monoethanolamine (141-43-5); Tetrasodium 
Ethylenediamine Tetraacetate (64-02-8).

Please Recycle.  
Canister made from 25% post-consumer recycled plastic.
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